
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

April 20, 1986 

A budget workshop was held on June 20, 1986 with Middleton, Armstrong, Barnett, and 
Reid present.  City revenues and expenditures were discussed by those present with a 
first reading on the budget to be held on June 23, 1986 at 8:30 a.m. 

The Board of Commissioners met in called session on June 23, 1986 for discussion of 
the proposed 1986-87 Budget.  Present were Reid, Middleton, and Armstrong.  After 
discussion of the proposed budget, a motion was made by Middleton and seconded by 
Armstrong to adopt the 1986-87 Budget on first reading with a tax rate pf $2.18 per each 
$100 of accessed property value.  All voted aye.  It was then decided that the second 
reading would be held at 8:30 a.m. on June 26, 1986.  With no further business, the 
meeting was adjourned. 

_________________________                         C.A. Goodin_______________ 
Mayor                                                                                                    Recorder 

 


